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Dear Tzutzik and Ganeynu Parents, 

Tzutzik have had a fun filled few weeks learning about ‘Me, My Family & Hygiene’ and Ganeynu with the beautiful 
subject of ‘Nursery Rhymes’. The Tzutzik children will bring home a beautiful ‘Family magnet’ and the Ganeynu 
children will bring home a beautiful ‘Nursery Rhyme book’ for you to enjoy together. 

This week was also ‘photo week’, and we had our class and individual photos taken.  We will send home the order 
forms and proofs for you to review, as they become available from Peter, our photographer.

On Wednesday, we were honored to have a visit from a new, local author, Jessamy Woolley. She read her wonderful 
story to the Ganeynu, Nursery and Pre-K classes.  It is a beautiful book that features Hong Kong, and the children 
thoroughly enjoyed it.  If you would like to order the book, please refer to my email on the subject.

Please mark your calendars: Monday 18 March is our Tzutzik & Ganeynu Purim party. For more details please see the 
invitation attached. Please note, Thursday 21 March, Purim Day is early dismissal at 11:00am and there is no EDP for 
Ganeynu on that day.

Shabbat Shalom.

Best regards, 

Razon Hagit
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For the latest calendar, visit www.carmel.edu.hk/calendar
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